
3RD QUARTER NEWSLETTER

KIM’S KORNER
Hello Steady Friends,

I hope this finds you all happy and healthy. It goes without saying, the sun is hot - and

sleeves, sunscreen, sunglasses and water are our friends every day! Use them adequately. 

If you should visit the Bailey Cove Steady for Life classes located in Southeast Huntsville,

you will find us at a new permanent location. On June 1st, we moved those classes to the

Sandra Moon Community Complex (former Grissom High School), 7901 Bailey Cove Road.

We will also host all our future Steady for Life extra activities there such as our TRAVEL

FAIR on November 14th. If you enjoy traveling with us, save this date from 2:00-4:00 when

we will share all we are planning for 2025 and 2026 in the world of travel. We have sent out

travel surveys to our current travelers, and they are giving us their feedback as we make

future plans. Read on for what is happening currently.

Be well…on purpose,         

Kim Davis, Director

Steady for Life

Peggy Cole from the Huntsville Better Business Bureau will be visiting us on

Wednesday, July 17, at 2:00 at our Sandra Moon Center location, 7901 Bailey Cove Road.

She will tell us about common scams that target us almost daily, what to watch out for, and

how to protect ourselves. Please RSVP to Amy at amfarn@gmail.com or 256-652-9027 so

we know how many seats and handouts to have ready.  This is valuable information to learn

and share, so please plan to join us and tell your friends about this free event.

WHAT ARE THE LATEST SCAMS IN OUR AREA?

How to find us: Look for Steady for Life signs at the south side of the building and go up the

wooden ramp. This is the opposite side of the campus from the library. There is a big wide-

open parking lot and you can see tennis courts and pickleball courts sitting in the back of the

parking lot.

No classes on 4th of July and Labor Day Sep 2.

TRAVEL NEWS
Soon our Nova Scotia group will depart for their Maritimes Tour, and we are almost full with
our 2nd date of the Mackinac Island / Niagara Falls Tour. Jump on board if you want to do this
exciting itinerary for date # two - September 27 – October 4. Click on the TRAVEL tab at
www.steadyforlife.org for complete itinerary.
  

While the Christmas Mystery Trip is full, we still have a few spaces left for the 2-day Fall
Foliage Trip to Helen & Dahlonega, GA. PLUS - Don’t forget about our Thrifting Day Trip for
those who want to go “Junkin’ with Georgi “– a fun day trip…different from anything else
we’ve ever done!

https://www.steadyforlife.org/


The Music Man follows fast-talking traveling salesman, Harold Hill (played
by Stephen Tyler Davis), as he cons the people of River City, Iowa, into
buying instruments and uniforms for a boys’ band that he vows to
organize – this, despite the fact that he doesn't know a trombone from a
treble clef.

One of the most universally cherished treasures of
American musical theater, The Music Man was an
instant smash hit when it premiered on Broadway on
December 19, 1957. It went on to win five Tony
Awards, including the prize for Best Musical, and ran
for 1,375 performances. The production is a feel-
good show with plenty of humor and heart and is
perfect for the whole family.

Seventy-five Steady for Life tickets have already been purchased for the Sunday, July 14th
2:00 matinee. If you’d like to attend with our group at that time, reach out to
Kim@steadyforlife.org by July 1st for a $27 ticket. (Your ticket will be waiting for you at
WILL CALL).
If you’d like to attend one of the other nine performances, you can order your tickets from
lyriquemusicproductions@gmail.com.This is high energy musical show that will take
Huntsville by storm this summer – you don’t want to miss it!

TUITION INFORMATION
Just a reminder that January is the only time of the year you can pay a year in advance. You
can, however, pay ahead through, if you’d like. The chart below gives you the discounted
price for 6 months and 1 year. You can also continue to pay monthly. By paying ahead, you
don’t have to think about a check each month, and it simplifies our accounting and shows
your support for our classes and organization.

Harold teaches discordant neighbors to live in harmony — quite literally
— by transforming the town's bickering school board into a barbershop
quartet. 

First class is free. Drop-in rate for one class is $5.00 
Annual discount packages can only be purchased in January.
Semi-annual packages can only be purchased in January and July.

Ways to pay: 
Check - make checks payable to Steady for Life. Give the check to your instructor or
mail to: Steady for Life Accounting, 7200 Avalon Drive, Huntsville, AL 35802 

1.

Website – www.steadyforlife.org, Click on Menu in the top left-hand corner of the webpage, click on
the Tuition/Donation button. If you choose to pay this way, please be kind and add in the 4% bank
charge fee imposed, so that Steady for Life won’t be shorted. 

2.

Vanco, ACH or Credit Card – go to website: see #2 to make a payment or complete authorization
paperwork for Steady for Life to initiate transaction. See instructor if you need a form.

3.

Venmo – make payment to: robin.l.engle@gmail.com (Please note that the “l” is a
lowercase “L”. Robin is our Steady for Life bookkeeper.)

4.

No Cash, please 5.
Any questions, please contact Robin Engle at 256-337-5202 or robin.l.engle@gmail.com 6.
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